

Guidelines for MCHC Preservation Grant Recipients

Congratulations on being selected by the Milam County Historical Commission, MCHC, as a recipient of Preservation Grant funds.  The Commission is pleased to be able to support projects that closely mesh with our goals for Milam County.  The following guidelines are to assist you in the grant process.  Please direct any questions to 
Joan Ratliff, 512.446.2361, Ext. 0.  

· You have until December 15 of the same year of notification to submit your expenses for reimbursement.  If you need an extension, contact the MCHC through Joan Ratliff and request additional time.  A written request will be required.

· Expenses must be presented in a list format which indicates what money was spent on, date and dollar amount.  Copies of receipts for the listed expenses must be attached.  

· “In Kind” reimbursement requires a report of hours/labor spent on this project along with the projected dollar value.

· All reports and expenses must be submitted to the Milam County Historical Commission through:

 Joan Ratliff

 915 E. Cameron Ave.

 Rockdale, TX, 76567 
joan@rainbowcourts.com
Office:  512.446.2361, Ext. 0

Fax:
 512.446.2733

· Once the reports and expenses have been approved by the MCHC Chair(s), a check request will be submitted to the County. Subject to the approval of County Commissioners, the check will be mailed to the appropriate organization.
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